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I Strongly oppose HB 4133. HB4133 is a completely misguided and disingenuous 

attempt to make "voter registration easy". Specifically, subsection 5 requiring an 

Application Programming Interface (API) will open up the voter registration system to 

incalculable fraud. Computer APIs are very simple to hack and misuse. I know this 

because I am, by profession, a computer engineer. Putting an API on the voter 

registration system is, quite simply, to open it up to untold fraud. The State would be 

negligent to allow such a thing. The only responsible action is to let this bill die in 

committee. 


